
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For more information or to mail in donations, 
please use the following address: 

 

Abelon Memorial Walk 
c/o CIBA 

857 Forbes Street 
East Hartford, CT 

(860) 622-5590 
Or email: mabelonmf@gmail.com 

www.walkforabelon.com 

 
 

      

 

 

 

12th Annual Abelon  
Memorial Walk 

 857 Forbes Street 

East Hartford, CT 06118                                                             

May  13,  2017                                               
Registration begins: 

9:00 a.m.        
    

Walk Begins: 
 10:00 a.m.    

     

Refreshments served 
throughout the  

morning  

RAISE $10 IN PLEDGES AND RECEIVE A FREE T-Shirt! 

Come walk and help us 
make a difference! 

Please join us in  
honoring Mr. Abelon’s memory 

and helping to support higher  
education and Pancreatic  Cancer 

Research 
Michael H. Abelon 

April 9,1947 - May 24, 2005 

Make donations online at our website: 
www.walkforabelon.com  

Or bring them to the event. 
 

Please feel free to contact us at  
mabelonmf@gmail.com   

Donations are split evenly between the Michael Abelon Memorial  
Foundation and the Pancreatic Cancer Action Network.  

http://www.walkforabelon.com/


Mr. Abelon, our former principal and one of the 
primary founders of this academy, passed away in May 
2005 of pancreatic cancer.  Now, we would like to hold 
the 12th Annual Abelon Memorial Walk on May 13, 
2017. This memorial walk will commence at CIBA, 857 
Forbes Street, East Hartford, CT.  
 
CIBA—SAB is working in association with the Pancreatic 
Cancer Action Network, a 501c3 non- profit organization 
founded in 1999, that promotes education and research 
and the Michael Abelon Memorial Foundation, Inc, a 
501c3 non-profit organization founded in 2010, which 
supports higher education through an annual scholarship 
awarded to a deserving graduating CIBA senior who best 
exemplifies the values and qualities that Mr. Abelon 
wished to instill in each and every student. 
 
We hope to get the entire school involved in planning, 
sponsoring, and attending the walk. The profits from the 
walk will be split between the Pancreatic Cancer Action 
Network and the Abelon Memorial Scholarship Fund.  

 
**If you would like to support these two wonderful caus-
es, but are unable to attend the walk, you may collect and 

send donations to the address listed on the back. 
 

FOR MORE INFO ABOUT THIS EVENT email      
mabelonmf@gmail.com   

or check out our website at www.walkforabelon.com 
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Make all checks payable to “Abelon Memorial Walk”  
Money is due in full at the event on May 13, 2017. 


